
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

UPDATES ON CLOSURE OF LABUAN FSA OFFICE PREMISES  

FROM 01 JUNE – 15 JUNE 2021 

 

Labuan FSA wishes to inform that the closure of its offices in Labuan and Kuala 

Lumpur is extended until 15 June 2021, in light of the extended closure of Financial 

Park Complex. During this office closure period, the operations of Labuan FSA will 

remain accessible within the normal working hours. 

 

Industry players with offices in Financial Park Complex are required to close their office 

premises during this period to facilitate the sanitisation of the Financial Park Complex.  

Industry players are also strongly advised to sanitise and disinfect your respective 

office premise to ensure the safety and health of the employees at workplace.  

 

All industry players are advised to adhere to the Standard Operating Procedures for 

Full MCO as announced by the Government.   

 

Thank you. 

 
Labuan Financial Services Authority 
9 June 2021 
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication Unit  

Tel: 087- 591 200/ 215, Fax: 087- 428 200  

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my 
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